
  

  

UPDATE ON LOCAL PLAN OPTIONS 

 
 
The report is to provide Planning Committee with an update on the review of the options for preparing 
a Local Plan for the needs of the people and businesses of the Borough  
 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 

 
 
 
The attached report has been prepared for the Cabinet meeting of the 13th January. It follows on from 
an earlier report of the 9th December. 
 
At the meeting last year, members of Cabinet resolved to undertaken consultation on the options for 
either proceeding with the current Joint Local Plan with Stoke on Trent or starting work on a new 
Borough Local Plan independent of the City Council. 
 
The attached report updates on the findings of the consultation and presents an option for proceeding 
with a Borough Plan and how that may be progressed.  
 
Members are asked to consider the attached report. Any comments will be conveyed to Cabinet for 
consideration. 
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